GPU Nuclear Corporation
Nuclear Post Ofice Bor 480
Route 441 South

Middletown, Pennsylivania 17057-0191
717 944-7621

TELEX 84-2386

Writer's Direct Dial Number:

February 18, 1987
5211-87-2026

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289
Response to Regulatory Effectiveness Review

On January 5, 1987, the NRC issued the Regulatory Effectiveness Review report
for TMI-1, It was requested that GPUN respond to the report within 45 days of
the date of the report. Upon review of the RER report and Inspection Report
86-15, which reviewed actions taken in response to the RER Team's preliminary
findings, we believe that the significant concerns that were identified have
been resolved.

We wish to comment on the RER report but due to the resource commitment to the
current outage at TMI-1, we will not be able to respond until 45 days after

startup from the outage. We feel this is acceptable since no significant
concerns are unresolved,

Sincerely,

HOHAY

Vice‘President & Director, TMI-]
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